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 The 2nd International symposium in Veterinary Science was a great success! I can say that 

everybody enjoyed all the events prepared by the faculty and staff of Universitas Gadjah Mada (UGM). 

The topics presented by both the Japanese and Indonesians students and faculty members were very 

interesting, although I wish there could be more time to 

attend the oral sessions since some schedules coincided 

with the poster sessions. The faculty members and 

students from UGM were very accommodating and we 

are sincerely grateful. I congratulate all the people 

behind this year’s symposium and I hope that the next 

year’s meeting will also be a huge success!  

  
 

 
 


